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Re: Pole-Safe Anchors   Bulletin 2 – October 22, 2008  

     
 

 

 For some time now, we have listed SPM 5125 1 ¼” male ended coupling as a standard product.  Due to  

 low demand for this coupling we have decided to change the status to “MTO” (made to order).  What  

 this means to you is that we will no longer maintain inventory of this model nor will we be running it  

 on a scheduled production cycle.  We will only make this coupling when we receive an order.  The delivery 

 time will be 8 weeks from receipt of the written purchase order. The SPM 5125 will remain on our current  

 price list, but will be designated MTO. 

 

 Also, we have postponed the development of a Type D 1 ¼” ferruled anchor to support this model.   

  

For more information, visit the Transpo website: www.transpo.com/safetydivision/lightpolebreakaway.  
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